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SVP 

The Wee Warriors  

enjoy our reading 

visits from the 

Warriors! 

WME 

On September 11th, 

WME students 

honored the heroes 

of September 11, 

2001. 

 

 

UPCOMING    
September 15  Warriors Football vs Cobre @ 7:00pm 

                        Homecoming  Game 

September 16  RMS Braves  Football vs Tularosa 

                        Cross Country at National Meet 

September 19 RMS Volleyball vs Mescalero 

                       RHS Volleyball vs Portales 

                       Lady Warriors Soccer at  Goddard 

                       Warriors Soccer vs Alamogordo 

September 20 RMS Braves  Football vs Cloudcroft 

September 21 RMS Volleyball at Mountain View 

                       Lady Warriors Soccer at Portales 

                       Warriors Soccer at Portales 

                       Warriors J.V. Football vs Hatch 

 

 

 

 

Football Game on Friday, 9/15 start time will be 7:00pm 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

 

We’ve reached the middle of September already and my, 

how time flies when you are learning while having fun!  

This week, I want to thank all the teachers across the 

District who started after school (and for some it’s before 

school)  tutoring.  Tutoring beyond the normal school day 

is just another example of the professional dedication of our 

staff!  Parents, if you think your child might need or benefit 

from tutoring, please contact your child’s school or teacher 

directly. 

We’re sending our best wishes for safety in traveling and 

speed on the course to our RHS Cross Country team which 

is participating in a national meet in San Diego, CA this 

weekend.  Go Warriors!  Tonight, the Warrior Football 

team hosts Cobre for Homecoming 2023.  Kickoff under 

the lights at Horton Stadium is set for 7 p.m.  Hope to see a 

great turnout to support the Warriors tonight.  

Congratulations going out the Juniors, the Class of ’24 for 

winning the spirit stick at Homecoming activities earlier 

today! 

Wishing everyone a safe and wonderful weekend! 

Dr. B. 

 

 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

RMS Art students 
will soon showcase 

a  “Drive-by Art 
Gallery” at the front 

of RMS.   
 

We will also share 
on Facebook. 

RHS 
 

Biology students 
differentiated 

independent and 
dependent variables 

with this fun, soap 
bubble lab. 


